Say hello to an old friend

There has been strong interest of late, by some of our members, both new and veteran in

in owning a Hamfester jacket, suitable for spring and fall use. You may see some of your fellow
members still wearing these jackets which have not been ordered in a number of years. | think it
would be great to see folks wearing these again. Nora and | wear ours all the time, proudly
displaying the club anywhere we go. So how about it? Are you game?

Logically, the more orders we get, the lower the cost might be to each of you. It just depends on
where we order them from in order to get the best price available, not just for the jacket but
the silk-screening required for the back of the jacket. The name and call would be an additional
cost for the member if so desired.

It is now up to you. | need your feedback to see how we proceed. Thanks everyone for any
input given. | look forward to hearing from you. | have set up a special email address just for
your comments regarding this topic and any other Hamfester topic of concern you might have.
That new email address is: hamprezlistens@mail.com

Thank you everyone,
Don Pointer

President of Hamfesters Amateur Radio Club
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